

Hillside High School

Breeze Hill, Bootle, Merseyside L20 9NU

Tel: 0151 525 2630

Email: admin@hillsidehigh.co.uk Web: hillsidehigh.co.uk

Mrs A Ryan

Principal BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Re: Year 10 Mock Interviews – 23rd & 24th January 2024

We are excited to inform you about the upcoming Year 10 Mock Interviews scheduled to take place on the 23rd and 24th January. Mock Interviews will not only provide valuable insights into the expectations of the professional world but also offer constructive feedback to help our pupils enhance their interview skills.

Each pupil will be assigned a 30-minute slot on either 23rd or 24th January to participate in an interview conducted by local employers, colleges, and universities. Pupils have been provided with a bank of interview questions which they could be asked to practice at home.

Pupils are expected to attend school on the day of their interview wearing smart 'interview clothing' instead of school uniform. Boys should wear a shirt, trousers, and tie. Girls should wear a shirt/blouse, trousers/skirt, and boots/shoes.

We kindly request your support in ensuring that your child is present on the specified date and time for their mock interview. This experience is a vital part of their educational journey, and your encouragement will contribute to their success.

Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to providing our pupils with a meaningful and enriching experience during the Year 10 Mock Interviews.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact school.

Yours sincerely,

Mr D Haygarth Careers Lead